
Exhibit 1 Call for Review by Mayor Trish Spencer

From: Trish Spencer  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 9:38 PM 
To: DEBBIE POTTER <DPOTTER@alamedaca.gov>; ANDREW THOMAS <ATHOMAS@alamedaca.gov> 
Cc: Jill Keimach <JKeimach@alamedaca.gov>; Janet Kern <JKern@alamedacityattorney.org> 
Subject: 1208 St. Charles

To whom it may concern, 

I hereby call the 1208 St. Charles project for review. 

Please let me know if I need to provide additional information. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Trish Spencer 
Mayor, City of Alameda 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone
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